
 

 

 

Nourishing and fitrah of each unique child 

 
Assalaamu alaykum wa rahmatullaahi wa barakaatuh, 

 
 

Parents and Guardians,  
  
On Friday 26TH November 2021, we launched our parents Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) consultation, 
which subsequently closed on 31st January 2022. The results of the consultation are as follows: 

 
  Question 5:  

 
Data Commentary: 100% of parents agree that LGBTQ lessons should be taught to Unique Academy pupils in 
Year 6 (Upper Key Stage 2). 

    
 
   Question 6:  

 
Data Commentary: 100% of parents agree that gender reassignment should be taught to Unique Academy pupils 
in Year 6 (Upper Key Stage 2). 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Question 7: 

Data Commentary: 100% of parents agree that sexual orientation should be taught to Unique Academy pupils in 
Year 6 (Upper Key Stage 2). 
 
Question 8: 

Data Commentary: 81.8% of parents agree that Unique Academy pupils should be taught about private body 
parents in Year 6 (Upper Key Stage 2). 

 

In light of the above parents’ consultation results, we will be scheduling a follow up RSE meeting to discuss our 
approach to teaching pupils about different types of families. 
 

Jazaakumullaahu khairan for your support.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
  

Mrs Hawwa Mbombo BA (Hons), MA 
Headteacher 
Unique Academy 
 
Ground Floor 
Khosla House 
Park Lane 
Hounslow 
TW5 9WA 
Telephone: 0208 004 5481 (Option 4) 
Website: www.uniqueacademy.education  

http://www.uniqueacademy.education/

